

## AMERICAN UNIVERSITY OF ARMENIA

MEMO

TO: Dr. Mihran Agbabian

Dr. Michael Kouchakdjian

FROM: Sona Hamalian

RE: "Armenia in the Year 2010" Symposium

DATE: June 23, 1994

Attached, please find a list of seminar/symposium topics proposed by Ashot Vosganian, a member of AUA's "Armenia in the Year 2010" Symposium Committee, Chairman of the Standing Committee on Mandates and Ethics in the Pariliament, and Director of the Armenian Research Center in Humanities.

In our last meeting, it was proposed that Mr. Vosganian be appointed to chair the Committee on "Armenia in the Year 2010". Mr. Vosganian has kindly accepted the responsibility. I think he is a serious intellectual and a committed politician. Should you approve the topics of the seminars, we will then start contacting experts in related fields to participate in the planning of the symposium.

Attached also a copy of the program of a recent conference held at YSU on "Political Science and Politics in the Republic of Armenia". Please note that Dr. Shahgaldian brought participation in the program at YSU. His involvement in our symposium will also be desirable.

Your comments will be appreciated.